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Secretary Filed via EFIS
Missouri Public Service Commission

P. O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102

RE: Aquila, Inc.
Case No. GR-2004-0072

Dear Secretary:

It has come to my attention that there is an incomplete response in the Rebuttal Testimony
of Barbara A. Meisenheimer filed on February 13, 2004 in Case No. GR-2004-0072. I believe an
error occurred during the editing process causing this incomplete response. As a result, the
testimony filed via EFIS and provided in paper copy to counsel of record contained this incomplete
response. This question and response can be found on page 14, lines 8-11.

Enclosed is the question and complete response that should replace lines 8-11 on page 14 of
the testimony. I am providing to counsel of record a copy of this letter and the enclosure.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

erely,

glas E. Micheel
D&puty Public Counsel
DEM:kh

cc: Counsel of Record
Enclosure



